The opening concert of the 92-93 White Rock Concert sea-
son will feature Calgary-based Foothills Brass Quintet on
Friday evening, Oct. 30 at White Rock Baptist Church.

Brass quintet set for
concert season premier

The opening concert of the 92-93 White Rock Concert season pre-
sents Calgary-based Foothills Brass Quintet on Friday evening, Oct. 30,
& p.m. at White Rock Baptist Church.

The Foothills concert is the first of this year’s four-event program,
which will include appearances of the celebrated Joe Trio in November,
Little Eagles of Siberia in February and the Victory Symphony Orches-
tra under conductor Peter McCoppin in April.

Foothills Brass from Calgary are recognized as one of the leading ex-
ponents of brass instrumental music on tour in Canada. They have per-
formed extensively throughout Canada and the United States, and have
toured abroad to Israel and Europe under the auspices of External Af--
fairs. Their program ranges from brass music of pre-Bach days to con-
temporary works which feature the brilliant sounds of modern brass in-
struments. Under the direction of trumpeter Chris Morrison, Foothills
has emerged as an outstanding ensemble on the national and interna-
tional scene.

Memberships for the 92-93 season are still available, with ticket de-
pots conveniently located at Flying High in Semiahmoo Mall, Carillon
Music at King George Highway and 70th Avenue, and Candlelight Cui-
sine in the Ocean Park Shopping Plaza.

According to White Rock Concerts’ chairperson Dene Chernaske, the
92-93 membership has already exceeded last year’s total. ““This is our
second season at the new concert venue,’’ she stated. *“We expect an in-
crease in our membership this year, and as always if there are enough
new subscribers we will be able to present a bonus event later in the

ear.

White Rock Concerts has presented an additional bonus concert for
subscribers in each of the past three seasons.

For information on membership in White Rock Concerts, phone 536-
5760.




